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10th October 2023 
 

 

Year 4 – Maritime Museum Trip 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

On Wednesday 18th October, Year Four are going to Greenwich. We are going to 

the Arctic/Antarctica exhibition at the Maritime Museum. The year group will have 

a look around the museum and have a hands-on workshop learning about Arctic 

Explorers. This will not only consolidate the learning which has happened in class 

during this term but will prepare the children for future topics such as global 

warming.  

 

Both classes will be out for the whole day and will be travelling by foot and by train. 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and appropriately dressed for the 
weather with a waterproof coat and water packed. Children will also need a 
packed lunch.  
 

If you would like to order a packed lunch with the school kitchen, please complete 

this form by 9am on Thursday 12th October.  

 

We are also looking for parent volunteers. If you are available to help, please let 

your class teacher know or email hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk as soon as 

possible. Your child’s class teacher will be in contact should they require your 

support.  

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Miss Blogg and Mrs Pickle 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/EECj10w6AP
mailto:hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk

